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2011 ASPEN ACCORD SPRING CONFERENCE 
March 30 to April 1,2011 
San Francisco, California

March 28, 2011

Dear Aspen Accord Participant:

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of The Energy Coalition I want to express my 
appreciation for your participation in the 2011 Aspen Accord Spring Conference. Attached are copies 
of the conference agenda, participant list and additional meeting materials for your review.

The conference will begin at 6:00pm on Wednesday evening, March 30, with a reception and dinner 
for participants and guests. Conference sessions will be held all day Thursday March 31 and on 
Friday morning April 1. There will also be a reception and dinner for participants and guests at 
5:30pm on Thursday. If you have any additional questions or need assistance with any final 
arrangements please feel free to contact Meaghan Laverty at 949-701-4646 and via e-mail at 
mlaverty @,energycoalifion .orq.

Best regards

Craig Perkins
President & Executive Director, The Energy Coalition

The Aspen Accord© is a program of The Energy Coalition, 15635 Alton PkwySuite 450, Irvine CA 92618
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